Well-Child Visit Reminder

Dear [Parent/Guardian's Name],

This is a friendly reminder that your child, [Child's Name], is due for their well-child visit on
[Date] at [Time].

Location: [Clinic Name and Address]

During this visit, we will conduct important health checks, vaccinations, and discuss your child's
growth and development.

If you have any questions or need to reschedule, please feel free to contact us at [Phone Number]
or [Email Address].

Thank you for keeping your child's health a priority!
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Clinic Name]



